
 

 

NOTICE 
Electricity Review Board Application No 1 of 2010 – BHP Billiton Nickel West Pty 
Ltd and No 2 of 2010 – Southern Cross Pipelines (Australia) Pty Ltd and Others 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the directions hearing previously scheduled to take place at 9:30am 
on Friday 17 December 2010 in Court No. 4, West Australian Industrial Relations 
Commission, Level 18, 111 St George’s Terrace, Perth has been brought forward and 
will now be heard at 9am on the same day and at the same venue. 
 
 
James T Saunders  
Western Australian Electricity Review Board 
14 December 2010  


